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Mr. Yousif Mirjan
Managing Director
Dar Al Rokham

PO Box 132493

Abu Dhabi
UAE

Letter of Recommendation
Dear Yousif

It is my pleasure to provide a recommendation letter to Dar Al Rokham who have over the
last 10 years worked on several prestigious projects in both Dubai and Abu Dhabi for Al
Futtaim Carillion.

The portfolio of projects throughout the period of time includes The Yas Marina Hotel,
Dubai Festival City and various projects for Emaar Developments located around the Burj
Boulevard.

Throughout this period of time Dar Al Rokham has performed extremely well working to
some very onerous deadlines without compromising Health & Safety and Quality.

The management team of Dar Al Rokham going from the top of the organisation moving
down to the staff who are involved with delivery of the works have been very proactive
throughout. This is indeed a hallmark of their teamwork and commitment that they give to
Al Futtaim Carillion throughout this period of time.

| look forward to maintaining our continuous close working relationship with our ongoing
projects going forward

Yours sincerely,

O hn

Derek Lewis
Managing Director

Al Futtaim Carillion L.L.C.
P.O.Box 1811

Dubai

United Arab Fmirates

Phone: 04 3331200
Fax: 04 3331018

E-mail: afcafcarillion.ae

www.alcarillion.ae
www.carillionple.com
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